
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting on December 17, 2018 for the Main Street Advisory 
Board has been cancelled.  The next regular meeting is to be held on January 21, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
      Dayl Cooksey, City Secretary 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
405 MAIN STREET 

CITY OF SEALY, TEXAS 
MAIN STREET ADVISORY BOARD 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2018 
6:00 P.M. 

 


